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Hampton Village Community Association 
P.O. Box 30048, 1624 33rd Street, Saskatoon, S7L 7M6 

Saskatoon, S7L 7M6 

http://saskhvca.com/  or contact@saskhvca.com 

FALL REGISTRATION 

 THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 3 

6:30 – 8:30 PM  

DUNDONALD SCHOOL, LARGE GYM 

INDOOR PROGRAMS AND INDOOR SOCCER 

SEE PAGE 2 AND 3 FOR PROGRAM DETAILS 

 

  

 

HAMPTON VILLAGE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 14 

6:30 PM @ HAMPTON METHODIST CHURCH 

COME AND FIND OUT WHAT YOUR COMMUNITY IS ALL ABOUT! 

--VOLUNTEER FOR ONE OF OUR AVAILABLE POSITIONS-- 

BE THE DIFFERENCE YOU WANT TO SEE! 

http://saskhvca.com/
mailto:contact@saskhvca.com
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Fall Indoor Programming-- Chelsey Shaw 

It has been a wonderful summer and we are now approaching the “back to school” season. 

This means new fall programs will resume. The fall programs offered in Hampton Village are 

listed below. Programs will start the 3rd & 4th weeks in September.  

 

*Parent & Tot Kindersize (Ages 2-4) *Family Gym Night (Family Drop In) 

*Toddler Dance (Ages 2-4) *Beginner Spanish (Youth/Adult) 

*Preschool Hip Hop (Ages 4-6) *Book Club (Adult) 

*Engineering for Kids Junior (Ages 4-6) *No Excuse Moms Workout Group (Adult) 

*Engineering for Kids Apprentice Video 
Game Design (Ages 7-11) 

*Kettlebell (Adult) 

*Engineering for Kids Masters Video Game 
Design (Ages12-14) 

*Core Body (Adult) 

*Cheer (Ages 7-9) *Yoga (Adult) 

*Babysitting Course (Ages 11-14) *Pilates (Adult) 

 

Watch Facebook and our website, www.saskhvca.com, for updated information on how to 

register, dates, times, cost.  

Just a reminder-- a $10 HVCA membership is required to participate in all of our programs. We 

also accept memberships from other communities. Don’t forget to take a peek at the HVCA 

sign outside of Shopper’s for important dates! 

I am expecting a new arrival in our family the first week of September and will be unable to 

take late registrations at my home as I have done this past year. I will, however, do my best to 

ensure that everyone gets to sign up for programs.  

We have an amazing team of volunteers in Hampton 

Village who are very generous with the time and effort 

they put in to help everyone in our beautiful community.  

If you would like to volunteer with programs or if you are 

an instructor and want to share your talents with our 

community in the seasons to come, please contact me 

via email. I will get back to you as soon as possible. 

I look forward to seeing everyone out and about this fall!  

Chelsey Shaw 

 

http://www.saskhvca.com/
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Hampton Village / Dundonald 

   Mini Soccer – Saskatoon Youth Soccer 

           Under 6 (born 2010/2011) 
 $85.00 – Mini SISCO Tournament fee included 

 Sponsored by Tim Hortons (no uniform deposit) 
 Coed (3v3): Oct 19 to mid-March: 10 games Mon through Fri in elementary school gyms & 5 games one 

Sunday per month at SaskTel Sports Centre on turf with U of S Huskie soccer players. 

           Under 8 (born 2008/2009) 
 $125.00 – Mini SISCO Tournament fee included 

 Uniform deposit of $45.00 required 
 Girls, Boys (4v4): Oct 18 to mid-March: 10 games Sundays (possibility of Saturdays) at SaskTel Sports 

Centre on hardcourt surface & 5 games one Sunday per month at SaskTel Sports Centre on turf with U of S 
Women’s Huskie soccer players. 

           Under 10 (born 2006/2007) 
 $195.00 – Mini SISCO Tournament fee included 

 Uniform deposit of $45.00 required 
 Boys, Girls (7v7): Oct 19 to mid-March: 15 games either all Mondays or all Tuesdays at Henk Ruys Soccer 

Centre and 2 games on a Sat or Sun at the SaskTel Sports Centre on turf. 

           Under 10 Development (born 2006/2007) 
 In addition to the U10 Community Association Soccer, an U10-Development League is run by Saskatoon 

Youth Soccer through its five Zones. It is an option for Community Association’s to offer a program for young 
soccer players who are looking to invest more time in learning the fundamentals of the game. This is done by 
offering a 2:1 practice to game ratio. 

 More information can be found at: www.susc.ca 
 

You are welcome to play with any community association within the city 

 Any community association membership accepted. 
 All payment is payable to Hampton Village Community Association (HVCA).  
 Applications for KidSport will be available.  
 Late registrations will be subject to a $40.00 late fee. 

 
Coaches & Assistant Coaches needed:  

No experience necessary. Additional coaching resources and clinics are available.   

     Contact Melanie:  

soccer@saskhvca.com 

mailto:soccer@saskhvca.com


Fall 2015 Newsletter Page 4 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

REGARDING ELK POINT  CONSTRUCTION 

 

The City of Saskatoon would like to remind residents to slow down, pay attention, and respect work 

zones. Watch for pedestrians and work crews, and for everyone’s safety, obey all detours, signs and 

barriers. 

Significant construction work is underway as development of this new and vibrant neighbourhood 

continues. It is important for your safety and for the safety of our workers that neither vehicles nor 

pedestrians enter a work zone at any time as there are many potential hazards including moving 

equipment and open trenches. 

Even when workers are not present and construction may look complete, barriers will stay in place where 

there are road side hazards or where fresh pavement or concrete needs to set. 

The City thanks residents for their patience as this necessary work is carried out. 

Please note: Battleford Trail and Range Road 3061 are closed with access to local traffic only – 

please detour via 33rd Street. 

The map indicates the limits of the current work zone. For more information please do not hesitate to 

contact Construction & Design at 306-975-2454. 
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HVCA Family Fest 

Hampton Village Community Association’s “Family Fest” is a 

fun-filled evening hosted by the HVCA board and organized 

by HVCA board member, Pam Laurans. June 25, 2015, 

marked the third year this event has launched the summer 

holidays for HVCA children and families. Approximately 1,400 

Hampton Villagers came out to enjoy this evening. This year 

nine bouncy castles dotted Al Anderson Park. Bouncy castles 

were designated according to age categories to ensure fun 

and safety for all children. As a volunteer assigned to 

supervise the bouncy castle for two year old children, I was amazed to watch how quickly 

these little children caught onto the skills required to master the bouncy castle. Many, many 

children went home tired and happy after this fun filled evening. 

Many thanks to Pam for her ongoing enthusiasm and all the 

volunteers who help make this happen! The volunteer pool 

for this event is varied. Some are young, some are 

parents who live in the community, some are 

grandparents who don’t live in the community, and 

some are community partners. Each of them see the 

value in bringing good things to our neighbourhood. 

 

We would also like to thank Pam and 

Shannon (right), from Safeway at 

Confederation Mall, and  

Cam Broten (below), local MLA, for 

their support of HVCA Family Fest!  
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SUM Theatre 

The weather was ominous on Thursday, 

July 16, threatening rain, but the rain 

stayed away until the end of the Sum 

Theatre presentation of “Hercules” in Anita 

Langford Park in Hampton Village. It was 

great fun for all in attendance!  

Thank you to everyone who came out and to  

Sum Theatre, Saskatoon for this presentation. I 

hope this becomes an annual event in Hampton 

Village! 

 

Is Community Gardening for you? 

Are you interested in gardening but don’t have enough space? Would you like to eat tasty, 

home grown vegetables more often? Do you feel like you missed out on gardening this 

summer? Would you like to see a community garden in Hampton 

Village in the future? 

Community gardens are a healthy and cost conscious way for 

individuals to access fresh vegetables. They also encourage eating 

more home cooked and less processed foods.  

Community gardens can build friendships, networks, and support 

community safety. Gardening also helps children learn about where their food comes from. 

For this to become a reality, we need a team of dedicated and enthusiastic volunteers to 

organize the development and management of a potential community garden in Hampton 

Village. 

If you are interested in being part of a future community 

garden in Hampton Village, are interested in being on the 

planning committee, or have questions, please contact 

Cassandra at hamptonvillagecommunitygarden@gmail.com 

or 306-290-9904. 

mailto:hamptonvillagecommunitygarden@gmail.com
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2930 McClocklin Road Saskatoon, SK S7R 0A1 
Email: office.hfmc@sasktel.net  Phone: (306) 242-4500  

Website: www.hamptonfreemethodist.com   
Sunday Service: 10:30 am 

Nursery: age 0-4 

Children’s Programming for Grades K to 5 begins September 12th, 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Hampton Free Methodist 
Preschool 

 
Accepting registrations for the Sept. 2015 

to June 2016 school year. Children learn in 
both English and French through play, 

songs, crafts, and exploration.  
The HFMC preschool is a fun, interactive, 

and educational experience  
with Christian values! 

 

 

3 Year Old Class 

Tuesday and 
Thursday 

9:15-11:30 

4 Year Old Class 

Monday, 
Wednesday and 

Friday 

9:15-11:30 

 

2nd Annual 

International 

Festival of Flavours 

  

Saturday, September 19th  

 

11am to 3pm 
 

 Admission by Donation 

 International Food Booths 

 Cultural Performances 

 Children’s Activities 

 Vendor Booths 

 Door Prizes and More! 

 

  

2nd Annual 

International  

Festival of Flavours 

 

mailto:office.hfmc@sasktel.net
http://www.hamptonfreemethodist.com/
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Our Team 
President – Justine president@saskhvca.com  
Vice President –This could be you!!  
Secretary – Lynn  – secretary@saskhvca.com  
Treasurer –Jessica– treasurer@saskhvca.com 
Coordinators: 
Indoor Programs– Chelsey – indoor@saskhvca.com  
Membership – Heather– memberships@saskhvca.com  
Newsletter – Jen – communications@saskhvca.com  
Advertising –Vince– advertising@saskhvca.com  
Rink– Ron – rink@saskhvca.com  
Soccer – Melanie – soccer@saskhvca.com  
Kinder Soccer- How about you!!  
Sign Coordinator – Cathy– sign@saskhvca.com  
Members at Large: 
Tanner Ethridge 
Vanessa Ethridge 
Stephanie Jorgensen 
Pam Laurans 
Jorge Murrieta 
Lisa Sookerokoff 

The Hampton Village Community 

Association (HVCA) is a volunteer, 

non-profit organization established 

to serve the recreational and cultural 

needs of our neighbourhood.  

The Association’s goal is to promote 

a sense of community and enrich 

the quality of life in the area. 

HVCA has a core group of hard 

working volunteers  

who meet once a month to plan 

affordable sports, culture, and 

recreational programming for our 

community.  

We would love to have you join us 

as we work toward this goal!  

Our next meeting is  

Wednesday, Sept. 9th , at  

Hampton Methodist Church. 

 

PUMPKINS IN THE PARK  
NOVEMBER 1, 2015 6:00 – 7:00PM  

Enjoy the glow of pumpkins lined around  
the Hampton Circle Fountain.  

Bring a candle!  
Pumpkins will collected for compost at 7:! 

Watch the HVCA website, Facebook page and, our sign at 
Shopper’s Drug Mart for more details. 

mailto:president@saskhvca.com
mailto:secretary@saskhvca.com
mailto:treasurer@saskhvca.com
mailto:indoor@saskhvca.com
mailto:memberships@saskhvca.com
mailto:communications@saskhvca.com
mailto:advertising@saskhvca.com
mailto:rink@saskhvca.com
mailto:soccer@saskhvca.com
mailto:sign@saskhvca.com

